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The past year has been a very successful one for the Armour branch ot
the A. I. Ch. E. The talks were instructive and covered-all phrases of chemistry
applied to plant production.

The speakers of the past year were men of experience and wide reputation.
All of them were careful in the choice of their subject, and presented 1t 1n a
manner which interested the student. The addresses tor the year were:

(Gasoline, Its Processes of Development and Future Possibilities
Prot. H. McCormack, Armour Institute of Technology

Dye Testing and Blending
Mr. McLleod, Sherwin Williams Co.

[.ithapone
Mr. E. Woxgold, Central Chemical Co.

(Glue Industry and Manufacturing Process _
Mr. O. W. Grossman, Vice-President, Kane Manufacturing Co.

Illustrated Lecture on Pig Iron
Mr. H. P. Howland, Wisconsin Steel Works

In addition to this list of addresses the club held several business meetings.

The outstanding meeting of the A. I. Ch. E. for the year was the annual
smoker at the Phi P1 Phi house. This meeting was given in honor of Prof. H.
McCormack and Assoc. Prot. Freud in recognition of their services to the
Institute over a period of twenty years. This meeting was well attended and
the presence of President Raymond, Dean Monin, and the personnel of the
Chemical Department lent dignity to the occasion. Music was furnished by our
own imperial jazz band, and with the refreshments and smokes every member
was afforded the height of entertainment and sociability.

The A. I. Ch. E. 1s an important factor in giving the chemical student an
1dea of his “life work.” The average attendance of forty men proves that the
meetings have been interesting and successful. '
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